
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "eric garcia"
Subject: RE: 1RP-4691
Date: Friday, August 25, 2017 2:36:00 PM

Mr. Garcia:
 
NMOCD considers the delineation for 1RP-4691 complete. However, the proposed remediation plan
is not approved. Is there field data at 4 ft. bgs? Unless the excavated area at 2 ft. bgs is within
permissible chloride levels of 600 mg/kg, the proposed excavated depth must be 4 ft. and possibly a
liner if bottom confirmation samples exceeds permissible levels. Furthermore, E5 at 5 ft. bgs exceeds
600 mg/kg chloride levels, in which a liner for the area represented by E5-5 will be required at 4 ft.
bgs.  Please submit a modified remediation plan.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: eric garcia [mailto:ericgarcia62@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 12:16 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: 1RP-4691
 

Olivia,

 

The following attachment contains the site characteristics for the 1RP-4691. 

 

Thanks

Eric Garcia
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